
        

  
 
 
Dear NASP® Scholarship Recipient: 
 
You have been awarded a NASP® Scholarship based upon your performance at 
the NASP® National, State, or Provincial Tournament.  Below are our criteria and 
protocols for issuing the award. 
 

1. The participant must pursue post-secondary education or training or he or she 
will forfeit the award.   
 

2. The participant may attend the institution of his or her choice.  However, as a 
condition of receiving the award, the institution must be state licensed and 
accredited by the applicable national accrediting agencies for one, two or four 
year schools.     
 

3. If the award is not used by the participant within five years of completing high 
school, the award will be forfeited 

 
4. A scholarship may be awarded to the same participant on an annual basis (i.e., a 

participant is eligible to win a scholarship for each year he or she participates in 
the Tournament). 

 
5. Awards will be paid directly to the recipient’s school, to be used towards tuition, 

room, board, and other fees charged by the institution.  However, the award 
check will be sent to the participant or participant guardian for delivery to the 
school. 

 
6. Participants will not be paid interest on their awards, regardless of the length of 

time between the awarding of the scholarship and its payment.  
  

7. NASP® reserves the right to amend these rules or promulgate such additional 
rules as it deems necessary to administer and carry out the purposes of the 
“Shooting for the Future” program. 

 
If you have questions, please contact us at: www.naspschools.org 
 
Sincerely, 
Tommy Floyd Ed. D. 
Vice-President, NASP® 
Tommy.floyd@naspschools.org  
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